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LETTER TO THE EDITOR

To the Editor:

[ am a retired family doctor in Harrisburg, and 1
have been reading JLGH for six to eight years. Even
though I'm retired for four years, the journal maintains
my interest because the articles are so practical.

I think it should be required reading for all the resi-
dents at UPMC and CGOH hospitals.

Regarding the lead article on clinical inertia [vol.
19, no. 1], I've witnessed this problem in colleagues. 1
think the solution is regular peer review and feedback,
as suggested in the article. Keep up the good work!

— Robert Little, MD
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Response from the editor in chief:

Lwas pleased to receive Dr. Little’s letter and kind words.
CGOH is now named UPMC Community Osteopathic. We
have reached out to UPMC Lititz and UPMC Central PA
with complimentary copies of JLGH for their internal medi-
cine and family medicine residency programs.

Thank you, Dr. Little, for your suggestion to better spread
the word about the good work being done here in Lancaster.

— Corey Fogleman, MD

To send a letter to the editor, visit our website at

jlgh.org/Contact-Us.aspx



